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My Under the Dome Newsletter arrives in your inbox twice a month. If you know of other
people who might want to get this semi-monthly update from me, have them CLICK
HERE, add their email, and select “County Administrator Newsletter - Jan Lesher's
Updates” from the list of subscriber topics.

If you have questions, concerns, or good news of your own to share, you can reach me
at jan.lesher@pima.gov. If you’ve seen enough, you can click the unsubscribe link at the
bottom of the page.

Paws hitting the pavement Feb. 19 for Pets of
Pima Parade

Join Pima Animal Care Center, Friends of PACC, and a variety of four-legged friends for a
one-of-a-kind celebration of Pima County’s pets Feb. 19 along Historic Fourth Avenue. In
addition to hundreds of animals, the Tucson Subaru Pets of Pima Parade will feature
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bands, floats, entertainers, costumed characters, classic vehicles, and more. District 3
Supervisor Sharon Bronson will serve as the Parade’s Grand Marshal. Board Chair Adelita
Grijalva will greet parade-goers from the shelter ’s new PACCMobile, which will enable
PACC to hit the road distributing vaccines, pet supplies and facilitating adoptions.

READ MORE

Success with senior health
We have no shortage of seniors in our community. In order to better target their health
needs, the Health Department partnered with AARP on a successful tele-town hall on Jan.
31. About 4,400 people participated in the call with Health Department Director Dr. Terry
Cullen and other staff. On Feb. 8, PCHD partnered with Banner Health and the Pima
Council on Aging on another virtual town hall on senior health.

WATCH NOW

We’re the Dome of the Wildcats
The Southern Arizona Heritage and Visitor Center gift shop is now a proud supplier of
officially licensed University of Arizona gear. Find T-shirts and hoodies for adults ranging in
price from $22 to $48 and children’s shirts for $18. The gift shop is located at the
northeast corner on the ground level of the Pima County Historic Courthouse.

READ MORE

Dr. Theresa Cullen to remain Pima County Public
Health Director

Pima County Health Director Dr. Theresa Cullen notified the County Feb. 14 that she had
reached an agreement with Gov. Katie Hobbs to withdraw her nomination to lead the
Arizona Health Services Department. She wishes to continue on as director of the
County’s Health Department. 

READ MORE
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